
Creating a Lasting Legacy

We offer a unique opportunity to: 

 Honor a parent, loved one or family

 Acknowledge a Caledonia teacher or alumnus

 Give a special gift to a grandchild

 Congratulate a soon-to-be graduate

 Honor a local business or organization

For $100, you can purchase a brick paver in the Caledonia 
Schools Monument, which was dedicated in the spring of 
2006 in honor of past CHS staff and students, and is 
located outside of the stadium at the end of Main Street.  
The engraved bricks around the memorial attest to the fact 
that Caledonia – the schools and the community – was 
built, brick by brick, by people who cared about education 
and each other.  All proceeds from the sale of bricks go to 
the Caledonia Education Foundation. 

Engraving a brick to honor your special someone would be 
much more than just a gift.  This brick will last for 
generations and will create a lasting legacy. 

Here are a few examples: 

IN MEMORY OF 
JOHN PUBLIC 

MARY JONES    
FFA & BAND 
CLASS OF 2023 2/21/57 - 3/06/21 

Name:________________________________________________________ 
Address: ______________________________________________________ 
City:__________________________ State:______ Zip_________________ 
Phone:_____________________E-mail:_____________________________ 

Inscription for Paver:  (up to 3 lines, 14 characters per line including spaces) 

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 
_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 
_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 

Send in this form with a check for $100 to Caledonia Education Foundation, P.O. Box 353, Caledonia, 
MI 49316 or purchase on-line at caledoniacef.org/buy-a-brick 



Stuck on what gift to buy your child’s teacher? 

We have a gift that will show appreciation to teachers 

for going above and beyond this year while giving back 

to the Caledonia Schools!  It’s also tax-deductible! 

A CEF Teacher Gift!

Here’s how it works:

Make a donation to the Caledonia Education Foundation 

in honor of a teacher.  CEF will use 50% of the donation to 

fund projects in the district like classroom grants.  The 

other 50% will be given to the teacher’s classroom fund. 

You will receive a gift card for your student to present to 

the teacher to notify him or her of the gift. 

To make  a donation, visit: 

Caledoniacef.org/teachergifts 

You can donate online, or print a form and mail it to: 

P.O. Box 353, Caledonia, MI 49316. 

Questions?  Call 616-891-0732 

 Email: info@caledoniacef.org 

caledoniacef.org

Thank you for your support 

of the Foundation and of 

our schools! 
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